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Ms. Rose Wardell 

Downsview, Ontario 
M3J 1L4 

Dear Rose, 

: _: .. 

September 9, 1977 

1 . • 

You are eligible for retroactive pay . due to the $54 across-the - boar d 
wage increase that the new contract brought in. To rec~ive this amount , 
you must request in writing to the Employee Relations Department, UBC. 

There is, unfortunately, no way that you can get any of the AI B 
deductions back unless you paid back more than you oweq. Uq.less yo u were 
deducted the total amount owed on your last payclieque, yot.i"may also find 
that your retroactive pay will be minus the AIB· rol.Lba ck,. ·· 

Employee Relations has informed us that i t will most l ike l y -be the 
Oc tober 31st paycheque that contains our retroactive pay. 

Sincerely, 

·b !Lt~..,_/l.-.:, 
Jay Hirabayashi 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 

2162 Western·Parkwa y, Vancouve r, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613 




